
 

 
 

 

 

SPORTS WEEK 

What a week we have had for Sports Week.  The weather conditions have 

contributed so much to a very enjoyable week.  We have kept parents up 

to date with all the different activities through the school Facebook Page.  

I hope you have enjoyed seeing the pupils learning new skills, working 

together, competing and trying new sports. 

There has been such a positive atmosphere around the school this week 

and it has been lovely to see the pupils showing kindness to each other.  

They have been so supportive and encouraging towards each other. 

A big thank you to Mrs Morrison who plans and organises Sports Week each 

year.  Also, a big thank you to Mr Campbell who has spent a lot of time 

collating pictures and video footage for the Facebook posts. 

 

A fundraising page has been set up if you wish to sponsor your child for 

completing the Mini Marathon yesterday.  All money donated will be given 

to WICCI (Western Isles Cancer Care Initiative).  Link below. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/611421808010979/127697405776

5862/?fundraiser_source=feed&source_data[post_id]=1276974057765

862&__cft__[0]=AZUyYgYokgPNoNSmXw6hWf5mcMkKXz2okir9I8ngFv

hTh-

cTiavLGX9QhSiMGJMbgnh7gIVCIif9aekfcaSBkxxr1uMZVFT4iozFjWg2

JVLb97kd6cQHuUzTRPl7DMorV2aRMj2o8nPNNZqzJ9mVPRl9exoyqMkF

7TpHqz0oWbJOS8sWGh9XTRAFGA6BkuoxnrC95X9zM4i2cakit2zt_X5z

7Zjr6B4NDov1jCTk20qXdQ&__tn__=%2CmH-R 
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Friday 23 May 2025 
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LITTLE PRINCESS TRUST 

A big well done to Sophia and Annabelle who had their long hair cut off 

yesterday.  Both girls have donated their hair to the Little Princess Trust 

and it will be made into wigs for other little girls who require a wig.  The 

girls also raised money for the charity and so far they have raised 

£735.00. 

Well done girls.  Such a lovely gesture.   

P.s we all love your new haircuts! 

 

 

 

PC QUIZ NIGHT 

The Parent Council are due to hold a Quiz Night on Thursday 29 May at 

7.00pm in Laxdale School.  Entry forms went home with pupils on 

Wednesday.  Please submit your entry form to the school by Wednesday 

28 May.  Come along and support the Parent Council with their fundraising 

event. 

 

DIGITAL MENUS 

Thank you to everyone who is completing the digital menus for their 

child/children.  The new system is working well but we do still have a 

number of children who do not have a menu completed for them.  Could I 

urge all parents to complete the digital menu for their child/children to 

ensure they receive the food you wish them to have.  Thank you 

 

MOD 

In between everything that has been happening this week, pupils continue 

to rehearse their Mod pieces.  Next week will be taken up with play 

rehearsals and practising of poem, songs an instruments.  A thank you to 

school staff and to Mrs B Hepburn who are working with pupils to get them 

ready for their competitions.  The Mod will take place week beginning 2 

June.  Once we receive arrangements for competitions we will share with 

pupils and parents.   

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY – TERM 4 

 
Date Event 

Thursday 29 May Parent Council Quiz Night  

7.00pm Laxdale School 

Friday 30 May WIIGA Rural Sports at Running Track 

Monday 2 June Pre-Mod Concert at 6.30pm 

Thursday 5 June GL5-6 to Laxdale Hall (Senior Group) 

Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 

June 

P7 to S1 Induction Days at The Nicolson Institute 

Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 

June 

Induction mornings for new P1 entrants 

Thursday 19 June Young Leaders WIIGA Day at Laxdale School 

Staff/Parents v Pupils Football match (1.45pm) 

Monday 23 June Beach Day 

Wednesday 25 June  End of Term Assembly at 10.00am 

Wednesday 25 June P7 Prizegiving at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 25 June P7 Party at 7.00pm (Laxdale School) 

Friday 27 June School closes for the Summer Break 

 

 

NON-UNIFORM DATES 

No football tops to be worn on non-uniform days 

Friday 30 May 2025 

Friday 27 June 2025 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Miss M Macleod, Head of School 


